
 

Sat Paul Mittal School conducted a workshop on Cyber Safety 

In a world increasingly driven by 

technology, the need for digital 

literacy and cyber safety awareness 

has never been more crucial. 

Recognizing this, Sat Paul Mittal 

School hosted a comprehensive 

cyber safety workshop for the 

students of Classes VII and IX 

students on 19th November, 2024 to 

equip them with the knowledge and 

skills to navigate the online world safely and responsibly. This workshop was a part of school’s 

prestigious Parent Engagement Program. 

The workshop was led by Ms. Priyanka Chawla, mother of Ewa Chawla of Class VII C, to provide 

students with a comprehensive overview of cyber security best practices. Ms Priyanka 

Chawla, a marketing product and commercial professional with more than 18 years of 

experience in Telecom and Finance Industry, currently looks after virtual finance lending of 

her NBFC-Up Money Ltd. From understanding the importance of strong passwords and two-

factor authentication to recognizing and mitigating phishing attempts, the session covered a 

wide range of topics designed to empower students to be proactive in protecting their digital 

footprint. The students also learned so much about the importance of protecting their 

personal information and how to recognize and respond to potential cyber threats. 

The workshop encouraged students to adopt safe browsing habits, recognizing phishing 

attempts, and the importance of strong passwords. By fostering an open dialog, Ms Priyanka 

was able to address the unique concerns and challenges faced by today's tech-savvy youth, 

empowering them to make informed decisions about their online activities. The successful 

workshop is a testament to the school's dedication to providing its students with a well-

rounded education that prepares them for the challenges of the 21st century.  

 


